
 
 

 

LAUNCH OF THE NEW EDITION OF 

BUSINESS HANDBOOK AND IMPORTANT 

NOTES ON PRODUCTS SHOWCASE AT TRADE 

SHOW BOOTHS  

Nefful International has updated and will launch the new edition of the Business 

Handbook on 1 January 2021. Partners can read on the details of the Business 

Handbook on the Member Portal. 

 

In order to protect the Company’s reputation and the interests of all business partners, 

independent distributors shall not sell any products of the Company or promote the 

Company’s business opportunity at wet market, flea markets, swap meets, bazaars, 

supermarkets, fitness centers, athletic leagues and games, malls or any other similar 

occasions where the Company’s business opportunity or products may be displayed. 

 

All partners are strongly advised to abide by the related rule to protect the Company’s 

brand, image and business reputation. Let’s continue to foster a strong partnership 

through sustainable business objectives and build our competitive advantages. Thank 

you.  
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